

320 N. 3rd St., Telford, PA 18969 Email: info@pennvalleychurch.org Office: 215-723-5890 www.pennvalleychurch.org

Would you be interested in growing your vegetables?

Penn Valley Church has installed some garden beds on the church property at 320 N Third St in Telford. Penn Valley will supply the plants and seeds, help you with planting, and be there to help you during the growing season. We would like to extend this opportunity to **you**. There are 6 (4 ft. X 8 ft.) plots available.

So what is involved?

- Decide which vegetable(s) you would like to grow and **plant** it (this will be an organic garden).
- ➤ **Weed** this is <u>necessary</u> to keep the plants growing healthy. If you do it each time you are there to water, it will not take that much effort.
- Watering plan on watering once a day or every other day which will take maybe 15 minutes.
- Get the whole family involved! It's a fun summer project!
- We can provide you with ways to prepare your vegetables if you need assistance
- Enjoy the fruit (or veggie) of your labor!
- Clean up the bed at the end of the growing season

Veggies such as tomatoes, peppers, eggplant, green beans, cucumbers, zucchini and squash tend to grow well. Please be sure that you *REALLY* want to do this before you sign up.

We will provide plots on a first come, first served basis. Once the plots are assigned, we will put you on a waiting list in case someone backs out. Please email info@pennvalleychurch.org or call the Church Office (215-723-5890) or stop by with the information below to express interest:

 Name
Phone –indicate home or cell
 email address

Or go to the Penn Valley Church Website and register:

https://www.pennvalleychurch.org/events/event/721/penn-valley-community-garden/2021-04-243

PLEASE RESPOND BY APRIL 24TH